
From: Michelle W.  
Sent: Sunday, May 25, 2025 12:58 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: OPA-24-0003 and ZBLA -24-0005 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
My name is Michelle Wong and I am a resident of the Richmond Hill Oak Ridge resident. I’m writing to 
oppose the construction of the commercial low rise being discussed at Stouffville Rd and Leslie. My address 
is 10 Cinquefoil St. The area is already jammed as it is with single lane. Adding a low rise would add a lot of 
disturbance to existing residents.  
 
Thank you, 
Michelle 
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